
 

                              

  
December 6, 2022 
 

To residents and those interested in the future Waterleigh Park North. 
The playground plan and associated perspectives are conceptual in nature and 
subject to change based on construction bids and approved equal substitutions. The 
Park Contractor may be allowed to utilize comparable and equal substitutions of 
playground equipment if agreeable to County standards. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 


